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Notice of Submission 

Committee Secretary 
Community Support & Services Committee 
Parliament House 
George St 
Brisbane Qld 4000 

To the attention of:  The Minister for Health and Ambulance Services, The Hon. Yvette D’Ath MP 

Submission related to: Public Health and Other Legislation ( Extension of Expiring Provisions) 
Amendment Bill 2022. 

I, Ms Alana Beryl Gregor, of , Queensland do not support the proposed amendment bill 
extending the dates in the Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 
2022.  My submission is rushed due to time restraints however a summary of my reasons are as follows: 

- The serious question as to safety and efficacy of the vaccines;
- The coercive economic sanctions for vaccination;
- The Emergency Powers Act was passed urgently in an emergency period, resulting in extensive powers being
granted to the executive government, largely without the usual checks and balances provided by administrative
and judicial review.
Vaccination rates across Queensland are now high and a large percentage of Queensalnd has either been
vaccinated or has natural immunity by contracting Covid 19.  The use of the Emergency Powers Act infringes on
basic human rights and constitutional rights.
- It is evident that for most people, the risk of death from Covid-19 is very low.
- As with all public health measures, focused protection (for example for elderly people or people with major
underlying underlying health issues) should be voluntary and based on the informed consent of the
individual.  (The Siracusa Principles)
- After two years of excessive Government control through lockdowns, border closures, mask wearing, physical
distancing and other mandates Queenslanders have been adequately trained to deal with covid-19 and
safety.  The data shows that there is no longer a public health emergency.  Accordingly, it is unnecessary to
continue the control measures as proposed by the amendments.

Yours sincerely 

Alana Gregory 
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